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The Norton Star           16
th
 November 2020 

Dear Parents, 
 

Today is Children in Need. Whilst we are not able to fund raise as we normally would, we 
decided to dress in our pyjamas. A huge thanks to everyone who participated. Together we 

managed to raise a truly magnificent £261.22. This will make a difference at a time when it is 
needed the most. 

 
We hope you are all managing during this second lockdown. We know how tricky the 

restrictions are when you have a young family and when you are not able to see friends and 
family. However, the restrictions are temporary and are there to keep us safe in the long run. 

 
We hope you all have a great weekend 

 
Mrs Farren 

 

 

Virtual parent consultations 

Information about accessing School 
Cloud to book your virtual parent 
consultation meeting is on Dojo. 

 

 
Diary dates 

 
14th December – NHS Nasal Flu 

Vaccinations 
15th December Christmas lunch – order 

form coming home next week. 
18th December - School finishes at 1.30 for 

the Christmas break 

NHS Nasal Flu Immunisation 
 

The Flu vaccination information pack has been 
sent home today (13th November).  

 
It is important that you consent or decline the 

vaccination. 
 

The NHS’s preferred method to do this is online 
using the link in the paperwork.  

 
If you would rather use the paper form in the pack 
please return it to the school office by Friday 20th 

November. 

Virtual Music Festival for Juniors 
 

Junior classes will be taking part in a virtual music 
festival. See the letter on Dojo for all information 

and complete and send into school the permission 
form. 

Christian Value: 

 

 On the website/dojo: 
Booking information for virtual 

parent consultations 
Virtual music festival information 

and permission form 

 

In book bags: 
 

Flu immunisation 
information pack 


